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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Anti-Bullying Week 2023 is happening from Monday 13th – Friday 
17th November and has the theme ‘Make a noise about bullying’.  
It is important that children shout out about bullying, or incidents 
that upset them. It is also important to shout out if they see 
someone else being hurt be words or actions. 
 
Our aim this year is to empower our school community to ‘Make a 
noise about your worries’ to each other! 
 
Odd Socks Day is an opportunity to have fun, be yourself and spread 
awareness of the core values Anti-Bullying Week promotes.  
To promote the message, we would like your children to come to 
school wearing odd socks on Monday 13th November 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Miss Murphy 
Year 2 Teacher 
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